
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Tomorrow is a teacher workday. There will be no school for students tomorrow. 

 

Report cards will be available on Tuesday, February 7th.  

 

On Monday, all students will take the language arts MAP assessment. Students will need to have 

their fully charged laptops with them. 

 

Don’t forget to mark February 16 on your calendars. That evening we will host our annual winter 

student-led conference night and student staff basketball game. More information will be coming 

soon.  

 

The basketball teams and cheerleaders will be at home against Southwest Middle on Monday. 

Wrestling will have a match at Southwest Middle on Monday. 

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


